
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
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Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * jmclawhorn@satgschool.org

Good afternoon SATG families!
Many, many thanks to our amazing FSA for all they have done for our children over the past weeks. Our 
Halloween Dance and Trunk & Treat were huge successes! The students and parents alike were in the spirit of the 
season and seemed to really enjoy themselves. Thank you to this fine group of parents that are so completely 
dedicated to not only their own children, but to all the students of our school!!

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW, FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2nd
 FAMILY MASS ON SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 4th
Please join us for our monthly Family Mass at 9:00 am this Sunday. All SATG students should wear their 
uniforms to Mass. Fr. Mariusz has also requested that all students sit together in the front pews of the church with 
their teachers during Mass. Fr. Mariusz and I would like to see a deeper commitment to family attendance at all 
Masses, but especially at our Family Masses. Please come and worship with us, and join us afterwards in Rogers 
Hall for some fellowship. Your communal participation in our parish, and especially at times of prayer, is essential 
to a Catholic School upbringing. We sincerely hope to see many of you this weekend!
 
School Clean Up Day
Please join us tomorrow,  11/2 as we continue 
in our effort to clean up our school. If you 
need volunteer hours or just want to help - 
please come by from 9:00 am to noon. Thank 
you!
 
Food drive for St. Vincent DePaul
Please donate non-perishable food items for 
the St. Vincent DePaul Food Pantry from 
11/6-11/9. All those that donate will get a 
dress down day on November 9th!!
 
Early Dismissal 11/7
Please note our Early Dismissal on November 
7th at 1:45 pm. Extended Day is available. 
Please contact the office if you will be using 
Extended Day.
 
Charity of Voices Concert
Please join us on Thursday, November 8th at 
7:00 pm in the church for the Charity of 
Voices Concert. If you attended last year, 
then surely you were given a treat! High 
school and college choirs from our 
neighborhood schools come together in song 
to raise money for "Almost Home". Almost 
Home assists the homeless in our 
communities. Hope to see all of you there!!
 
WF Chocolate money is due November 9th. 
Thank you again for your fundraising efforts!
 

Veterans Day Mass
Please join us on November 12th for our Veterans Day Mass at 
8:30 am.
 
FSA Potbelly Fundraiser will take place on November 13th. 
Please join us!!
 
Book fair will be held on November 19th and 20th in the SATG 
Library. Please see Mrs. Joda with any questions you may have.
 
Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on November 
20th. Please note, this will be a half day for students with 
dismissal at 11:30 am. 
 
Queen of Hearts
Have you bought your Queen of Hearts tickets at Durbins this 
week? The pot continues to grow!! 
 
Annual Appeal 2018
SATG is embarking upon a very ambitious Annual Appeal this 
year. While this campaign is geared toward outside donors, we 
want you to know that parents and their employers are also 
welcome to make their tax deductible donations to the school. 
Information will be coming out as we get closer to "Giving 
Tuesday" on November 29th.


